Greenville Town Board

P. O. BOX 188 GREENVILLE, INDIANA 47124 812-923-5649

Robert Gibson, President of Board

Jack Sprigler, Clerk-Treasurer

December 26, 1979 Town Hall

A public meeting was held for the public for the purpose of explaining HUD grant application for the Town of Greenville.

Approximately ten (10) residents were present for the afternoon meeting and approximately (25) residents present for the evening meeting. Records of names of those present is with the River Hills Regional Planning Agency.

Board members Robert Gibson and Pearl Tush was present at both meetings.

The board on omtion by Robert Gibson, seconded by Pearl Tush, adopted a resolution for Written Citizen Participation Plan and resolution adopting Equal Opportunity/Fair Housing Ordnance.

Ms. Haller explained to those present of the application for HUD grant and the boundaries which will be surveyed.

A question and answer period followed the meeting.

Robert Alban & Robert Gibson President